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LEADERSHIP IN FILIPINO EDUCATION (L.I.F.E.) WORKSHOP

The OCCI Fullness of Life Foundation, Inc. Gift A Teacher Movement will
conduct a two-day Leadership In Filipino Education (L.I.LF.E.) Workshop on January
21-22, 2011 and February 18-19, 2011 at the Justice Alvendia Hall, Quezon City
Academy, 1144 EDSA, Quezon City (beside SM North EDSA and Toyota).

The workshop aims to enable the participants to:

a.
b.
c.

d.

experience the journey of self-discovery and transformation;

affirm positive paradigms which support Filipino greatness;
understand the causes of conflict and stress, how these can be
reconciled and resolved; and

take personal responsibility for the results which they create in life.

The participants to this workshop are school heads and teachers from both
public and private schools nationwide.

A registration fee of One Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP1,500.00) will be
charged to each participant.

For more information, contact Ms. Renee Galicio, Coordinator, Gift A Teacher
Movement at cellphone no.: 0910-8180011, telephone no.: 400-5895 or at e-mail
address: lifeworkshopl@gmail.com or log on to www.giftateacher.com or visit website:
http:/ /www.giftateacher.com/ innerpage2.php.
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